
Town of Moretown 

Office of the SELECTBOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 at 5:30 in the afternoon, on Monday, 11/13/17 

79 School Street, Moretown Village, Moretown, Vermont 
 

Special meeting held for the purpose of discussing communications 

received from Lori Grenier of District 5 Environmental Commission, 

pertaining to Grow Compost of Vermont; 

and communications from Jamie Bates, Environmental Analyst via The 

Stormwater Program, regarding Grow Compost of Vermont; 

and for any other business as needed. 

 

 


